
Barracudas Camps 

Barracudas are currently setting in place the possibility of running their Summer Camps at a 
number of venues around the country.  With this in mind they are opening up their booking 
system with priority bookings and early booking rates being provided to parents until the 
end of January 2021 (please see the information below from Barracudas). 

Whilst we do not yet know whether these camps will definitely be going ahead it may be 
that you wish to plan ahead in the hope that the Camps do take place in Summer 2021.  
They have reassured us that they are committed to the safety and security of children and 
staff at camp and have a dedicated team making sure we’re always fully up to date with the 
current COVID-19 guidance. They’ve developed 4 key strategies to ensure that their camps 
are COVID-19 secure and you can find more info here:  
 
https://www.barracudas.co.uk/faqs/barracudas-covid-19-secure-policy/ 
 
 

 

Cambridge: St Faith’s 

 
Barracudas Activity Day Camps, the UK’s favourite school holiday provider for children 
aged 4½ to 14 years are planning on being open at St Faith’s this summer! 80+ exciting 
activities including archery, aqua slide, football, dance and much more! COVID-19 Secure 
Camps, Ofsted registered and high staff to child ratios, plus parents of St Faith’s receive an 
extra £10 off per week if they quote code HSCH21 at the time of booking.  
 

Open summer 26th July – 20th August 2021. 
 

Book now at www.barracudas.co.uk or call 01480 467 567. 
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